
  Town of Millington 
Planning Commission 

Minutes of the Meeting 
March 22, 2018 

 
Call to order: The meeting of the Planning Commission for the Town of Millington was called to order by Joyce 
Morales.   The Commissioners in attendance were Moe Morton, Lewis Teat, Patty Cartagena-Santiago, and 
Sam Johnston.   

Minutes: The minutes of the January 25, 2018 meeting were approved. A motion to accept was entered by 
Morton, a second by Johnston, approved 5-0 to accept was entered. 

Old Business:  All reports were reviewed. 

 An update was provided on the Roger Reed situation regarding the failure to complete the rental 
inspection process and his appeal of the Courts decision that this is not a violation of his rights. 

New Business:  

 A request for a zoning variance was submitted by the Mayor and Council of Millington allow the 
construction of a Senior Housing project on Carville Drive.  A motion to approve the variance request was 
made by Johnston, a second by Morton; a vote of 5-0 was entered.  The Town is working with Home 
Partnership to design and construct the Senior Housing units. 
 

A motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:45 PM was made by Johnston, a second was made by 
Morton; a vote of 5-0 was entered. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Jo Manning, Town Administrator  


